
  
 

  

 

 Dear Sir/Ma, 

  

LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION- BETTER FUTURE INITIATIVE  

  

Better Future Initiative (BFI) is a non-governmental organization that has worked extensively in touching and transforming 

lives of girls and women, especially in vulnerable rural communities. BFI, through her We-Mentor Project works to create 

social awareness on issues of sexual and reproductive health, sexual abuse/rape as it affects the rights of teenagers in 

schools especially girls in rural hard to reach areas of Akwa Ibom state. BFI has been in existence since 2014 and I am 

happy to have had the privilege to worked with the Executive Director, Anne Udoh, a person with strong communication 

and facilitation skills. Her passion for women and the girlchild is infectious. I have over the years, provided technical 

assistance to BFI and I am happy to recommend BFI as an organization that is strongly committed to its core values of 

quality, credibility, accountability and transparency.  

 

Anne is a very dedicated, diligent, disciplined and self-motivated personality. A self-starter and highly focused individual.  

I like to assure you that Anne, through BFI, would ensure value is added to her community through any support received.   

  

Thank you in anticipation of your positive response to her application  

  

  

  

Yours faithfully  

 
Tayo Fatinikun  

Executive Director  

Life Helpers Initiative  

Goshen Development Center  

Tamaje Opposite Pinnacle Guest Inn  

Eastern Byepass Sokoto Nigeria  

+2348035049086  
  

  
  


